
 
St. Mary Parish School 
2020-21 SMART Tuition Option 

July 7, 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Why SMART Tuition and what can it do for you?   
 
Tuition is due in full on August 3, 2020.  However, if you want to level out your family’s 
monthly bills by paying your tuition over the school year, the SMART Tuition option may 
be right for you.  
 
SMART Tuition allows you to: 

· Choose what works best for you (monthly invoice, automatic monthly payment 
from your bank account or billed monthly to your credit card). 

· Pay one-tenth of your tuition bill every month.  
· Access your account online (review transaction details, edit contact or payment 

method, make a payment or set up recurring payments). 
· Receive payment and follow up reminders by email or phone 7-10 days before 

your due date for recurring payments 
· Speak with a customer service representative 24/7.  

 
If you wish to participate in the Smart Tuition program, please do the following: 

- Return your School Tuition Payment Form along with your 10% down payment 
on ​August 3, 2020​ indicating that you will be paying using SMART Tuition.  

 
AND 

 
- Enroll or re-enroll your SMART Tuition application online at 

www.enrollwithsmart.com​ before ​August 3, 2020​. Note that our ​school code is 
11479​. SMART charges you an annual $95.00 enrollment fee that is billed along 
with your ​first​ month billing in September. Instructions to re-enroll or enroll for 
the first time can be found on our School Website under the Parents SMART 
Tuition tab. 

 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact Peggy Holmes at the Parish Office 
(414-425-2174 ext.223) or email her at ​holmesp@stmaryhc.org 
 
Thank you,  
Dan Hansen 


